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March 8, 2022 

KOP Rail Transit Oriented Communities  
Spring 2022 Open House – March Meeting 

Meeting Summary 
 

Through the Spring 2022 Open House Series, SEPTA is looking for feedback on potential connections at and around the KOP 

Rail stations, including sidewalks and trails. The first meeting in the Spring 2022 Series was a virtual meeting held on March 

7th, 2022. 

At this meeting, attendees were introduced to the transit-oriented communities study, which looks forward 15 to 20 years to 

identify how the communities around the stations should develop to meet the goals of the community and maximize the 

benefits of KOP Rail.  

The presentation described the current constraints and opportunities surrounding the stations, including highlighting gaps in 

walking and cycling infrastructure and sites that are likely to change over the next several decades whether or not KOP Rail 

occurs because of changing national trends in the retail, office, and housing markets. 

The project team would like to hear from you! 

Complete this survey to provide your input on the challenges and opportunities at each station and your priorities for creating 

transit-oriented communities. If you were not able to attend the meeting, the materials including video and slides are available  

here. 

There are two further meetings in this Open House series; both are in-person. The second meeting will describe what we 

heard at the March 7th meeting and through the survey, and the third meeting will describe how the areas around the stations 

could look in the future. Additional details about these future meetings are available at www.kingofprussiarail.com/toc. 

You can submit any questions or comments by emailing info@kingofprussiarail.com.  

https://survey123.arcgis.com/share/93654b9d9f2b44a5ab66d0c01d45375c
https://youtu.be/ER9u7X0xrSQ
https://www.kingofprussiarail.com/toc
http://www.kingofprussiarail.com/toc
mailto:info@kingofprussiarail.com

